From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 November 2014 23:41
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:40 PM on 10 Nov 2014 from Mr Nigel Evans.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Nigel Evans

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Railway House Station Road, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5LS


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live at Railway House directly opposite the planned development. I would like to object to the development on the following grounds: 1. We will be overlooked by the houses on plots 7,8,9,10 and 11. If the development goes ahead I would request that no houses are built on these plots and this area is left as an open space adjacent to the road as was done at Ironstone Hollow. If there are houses built on these plots there should be sufficient screening to prevent us being overlooked. 2. The village is already at capacity and there are further developments occurring. This will place additional pressure on the roads and amenities of Hook Norton which are already struggling to cope eg water, sewage, broadband, parking, doctor's surgery. 3. The school is already beyond capacity and although some extension is planned it will not cope with the additional children these houses will bring to the village. 4. There is no gas in the village and we depend on oil which means there will be even more oil tankers coming to the village. 5. Public transport links are poor and so new residents will need cars which will add to congestion and pollution. 6. Employment opportunities in Hook Norton are very limited so new residents will have to commute resulting in more traffic on the roads. Regards Nigel Evans 


